
 

From:   

Sent: 15 November 2022 11:21 

To: Louise Sahlke <l.sahlke@welhat.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Hertfordshire Constabulary 6/2022/2284/COND 

 

 

** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when 

opening attachments or clicking links **  

Hi Louise, 

 

I’d seen I had replied to the site developers here, but not directly to WH.  

 

The network they have in place and going forward will be sufficient.  

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Catherine Gilbert – Water Officer | Technical Services 

Hertfordshire Fire and Rescue Service  

9 Merchant Drive, Mead Lane, Hertford, Hertfordshire SG13 7BH. 
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